SCORE SHEET FOR JUDGING ORIGINALITY

- Depicting the action displayed in the picture

— Containing all the necessary elements to portray the action in the proper manner without too many details

PHOTOGRAPHIC QUALITY AND COMPOSITION 20

— the slides are clear and sharp and show details in areas where necessary

MOUNTING

 the correct number of slides in a sequence portraying a continuous story or stories

TAPED ORAL PRESENTATION

Not to be more than thirty minutes, effectively describing the action on the slides in an interesting manner

CAPTIONS

- Entry and slides have appropriate captions

TOTAL 100

15

SUGGESTIONS FOR CITIZENSHIP PROJECT:

Canada Food Rules; "Junk" food in schools; Hot lunches

Seminar on food and nutrition; Members Gardens:

Food value of your dinner;

Problem areas: Food in Nursing Homes, schools, of Native people, of the elderly, of infants, of pregnant women, of the overweight

SCRAPBOOK

A scrapbook of publicity of your project, pictures, pertinent facts, etc. *may* accompany your entry.

Judging instructions for Ontario Women's Institute members.

Districts and Areas responsible for own judging

competition.

- (1) The 20 slides and tapes to be judged by 1975 District Annuals, the winning entry to be sent by District Secretary Treasurer to the Area Secretary Treasurer immediately after District Annual.
- (2) District winners to be judged by the Area Convention. The winning entry to be sent by the Area Secretary Treasurer, to reach F.W.I.O. office, 5th Floor, 1200 Bay St., Toronto by December 1, 1975.
- (3) F.W.I.O. to be responsible for judging and sending winning entry to proper Committee.
- (4) Final judging to take place at F.W.I.C. Convention, P.E.I., 1976.

IMPORTANT NOTES

The month of June is to be designated as International Women's Year Month.

F.W.I.O. FEES will be \$1.50 in 1976 (FWIO .50,

FWIC .50, ACWW .02).

F.W.I.C. National Convention will be at the University of Prince Edward Island, Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, week of June 20th, 1976.



Mrs. H. Noblitt holding clock and Mrs. Wm. G. Miller with silver platter, gifts received upon retirement on behalf of FWIO.

REPORT - A.C.W.W.

Mrs. H. Noblitt told about the meeting Mrs. Roberts, UN representative, attended on UNICEF/NGO meeting. Since funds are short a new policy has been devised to establish a system of cost sharing for oil producing countries who are in a better position to help themselves as far as UNICEF projects are concerned. Studies at the meeting centered around: the young child, non formal education and transport maintenance. UNICEF cannot solve all the world's needs. Increased attention must be given to the creation of National Food and Nutrition policies.

ACWW is one of the 340 NGOs having status with UNESCO. In June, 1975, there will be a Youth Symposium. Working groups under five co-ordinators in several NGO countries will study the rights and responsibilities of youth in — the family; in educational institutions; in employment; in society and in the context of issues raised by youth emancipation.

From the ACWW chart showing contribution to "Pennies for Friendship", Ontario was third. Our contributions were exceeded by England and the Country Women's Council of the United States. In 1974 Ontario members contributed \$11,000.00.

Contributing membership in A.C.W.W. has been raised to \$6.00 per year.

In order to attend ACWW you must be a contributing member three years prior to a Conference.



Area Vice Presidents pose with Dr. Chapman and Deputy Minister Mr. T. R. Hilliard. L — Mrs. Peter Timmins, Mrs. Sam Koski and Mrs. Calvin Carmichael.